	
	

	
	

	
	

	September 16, 2010
Record Center

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

	


Re:   
Docket No. UT-100562 – Verizon Comments to WITA Concept Paper
Dear Records Center

In accordance with the Notice Seeking Comments on Washington Independent Telecommunications Association USF Concept Paper issued September 1, 2010, enclosed are Verizon’s Comments to WITA’s USF Concept Paper.
Sincerely,
Thomas F. Dixon
